
 
 

   LACEY EDUCATION FOUNDATION, INC. 
P.O. Box 221  

Forked River, NJ 08731 
 
 

 
January 15, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
It is our great pleasure to inform you of the formation of the Lacey Education               
Foundation, a nonprofit organization that will provide for your children as they attend             
and graduate the Lacey Township School District. 
 
Our purpose is to generate excellent opportunities that go beyond the school curriculum             
providing meaningful and exciting activities for your children's education. 
 
We are ready to request and obtain meaningful donations from major corporate and             
financial institutions. Those major fund requests will enable us to grow our student             
achievement and learning experiences at a dynamic rate. 
 
In order to succeed at this mission we are looking for volunteers to join us on this                 
journey. We need your wisdom and input to help us make the best decisions for our                
children. Our first meeting will be on Thursday, January 31, 2019 at 7pm in the Mill                
Pond School Cafeteria.  
 
Join us in this wonderful opportunity to serve our children. Reach out to us by January                
21st at LaceyEF2018@gmail.com to volunteer. Please share this letter with others that            
are willing to help.  And please follow our Facebook Page- Lacey Education Foundation.  
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
Robert J Paladino,  Chairperson 
Donna McAvoy 
Ron Biava 
Cyndi Sabatelli 
Carol McKelvey 

www.laceyeducationfoundation.org 
 

http://www.laceyeducationfoundation.org/

